
Nov.13,1993 

To: Director of Division of Records & Reporting 

FROM: ~~~~,~~_ 8276 Queen Ann Dr.,Tall, FL 32311 

RE: Waste water treatment plant- St.George Island 

I am a home owner on St.George island Plantation and am writing 

to object to a waste water treatment plant which is currently 

being planned in the Resort Village development. This site is 

located directly adjacent to a residential neighborhood which is 

also in an environmentally sensitive area and is also adjacent to 

to state land purchased for protection of environment and the 

bay. 

This area is prone to flooding during rainy season , we do have 

concerns about odors, spills, flooding and the like. 

The DEP has stated that water resources are not available for 

large density development on St.George Isand. As a resident I 

can remember a number of times in the last few years that the water 

supply has been off for extended periods of time due to overuse. I 

feel that a hotel,condo or other high density uses would cause 

great problems for the island in the longrun due to lack of water. 

A critical review is needed as soon as possible because a 

hearing of the Franklin County is scheduled for Dec. 7,1993. 

We would greatly appreciate a timely review. Please keep me informed 

of any action of the PSC on this application. 
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